The Honorable Board of County Commissioners met in their said office at 7:30 p.m.,
January 17, 1975, in a special called meeting.

MEMBERS OF THE BOARD PRESENT:

Donald P. Currie, Chairman

Mayo Brown, Vice-Chairman

E. W, Williamson

W:yB. Buffkin

C. Waldo Marlowe

Sankey W. Robinson, Attorney (Absent) Emogene W. Suggs, Clerk

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman and he stated the purpose of the
meeting was to discuss the distribution of the Emergency Job Program Funds among the ®owns and
the County. There were representatives from each incorporated town within the CSunty except
Fair Bluff. All persons present were allowed to express their views if they so desired. After
a lengthf discussion there was general agreement among those present to accept the following

distribution of available employees%®

Cerro Gordo, Brunswick and Bolton - one employee each
Lake Waccamaw and Fair Bluff - two employees each
Tabor City and Ghadbourn - four employees each
Whiteville - five employees

These employees are to be paid a minimum wage of $2.10 per hour, plus fringe benefits.

The balance of the funds will be used by the County to hire workers in the various County agencies.
No official action was taken by the Board.

Upon motion the meeting adjourned until 10:00 a.m., Monday, January 20, 1975,
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